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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL – Sr Margaret Ghosn 
This is our last newsletter for the year. I take the 
opportunity to thank all those who make the Maronite 
College of the Holy Family, the wonderful place it is. I 
extend my gratitude to all the staff who work alongside the 
Sisters to educate the young generations. I thank all the 
parents who are supportive of the College. I thank all our 
students who have worked well this year and strived to do 
their best. To the many benefactors and friends of the 
College, I also extend my gratitude. As the Maronite 
College of the Holy Family, Christmas reminds us of our 
College’s mission to live in imitation of the Holy Family of 
Nazareth and I wish each one of you a very Blessed 
Christmas and a New Year full of peace, hope and joy. 

DOING THE ROUNDS 
We thank Mr & Mrs Nassim (Bob the Butcher) who donated $1700  

to upgrade the sound system in Secondary Hall.  
Bob The Butcher 4/282 Guildford Rd, Guildford Ph:+61 2 9892 1122 

 
We thank Swan Chocolates for their donations.  

memcreations@optusnet.com.au 42 Rawson Rd Guildford. T: 8720 2819 M: 0413 070 217 
 

Primary Concert, ‘A Magical world of Musicals’ on the 1st December 2014 
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Secondary Expo Extravaganza, ‘Bringing 80’s Back’ on 3rd December 2014 

   
 

   
 

   
 

      
 



      
 

 
 

29/1/15 – Students return for the new academic year in full summer uniform 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
All Rounder Awards – Yr 12: Simona Ellis, Sarah Moujali, Chuntelle Yacoub 
Bronze award – Yr 12: Georgiana Bou Said, George Fakhr, Elie Hourani, George Khouri, Sarah Merheb, 
Antoinette Najim, Charbel Younnes, Silvana Dahdah, Christopher Sabat, Maya Sawaqed,  Alondra Youssef 
Silver Award – Yr 12: Therese Tannous 
Principal’s Award – Yr 12: Joseph Frangi, Simon Bou Sanayeh 
 
On 5th December our Primary Captains were invited to attend the Parramatta Rotary breakfast. We 
congratulate Gabrielle Baker and Charbel Doumit on their school citizenship award.  
 
Fri 5th Dec Secondary Academic Assembly was held and on Mon 8th Dec the Primary Academic 
Assembly was held. We congratulate all the many students who received an award! 

PARENTS’ NEWS 
New College Uniform - available at Lowes, Westfields Parramatta. Students in Kindy, Yr 7 and Yr 12 must 
all be in the new College uniform in 2015. The following are available from the College shop Mon, Wed and 
Fri from 8:10–8:40: Large School Bags $60 Small School Bags $50  Royal Slouch Hat $15  Library Bags $10 
 
Stay in touch - If you would like to receive the newsletter electronically write to admin@mchf.nsw.edu.au  
Website: http://www.mchf.nsw.edu.au/   Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/ololcollegesydney?ref=hl  
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